
 

PSHEE 
Kestrel Class will be looking at 
topics relating to their time 

during COVID-19.  We will be 
focusing on well-being and 

mindfulness, giving them the 
chance to express themselves and 

feel safe at school. 

English 
In English we will create pieces of 

work around the Stone Age. This will 
include diary writing, descriptive 

techniques and story writing. We will 
also be looking at more technical 
aspect of writing and ambitious 

vocabulary. 

Science 
In Science we will be looking at 

electricity.  This will include learning 
about circuits and electrical safety, 

using our knowledge to create a 
home burglar alarm. We will be 

developing our investigation skills 
through working scientifically. 

History 
In our topic on the Stone Age, we 
will be looking at life in the Stone 
Age, houses, problems faced and 
ways of interpreting non-written 

historical evidence. 

Music 
We will be learning how to play 

the steel pans this term, 
working collaboratively as a 
class to produce a piece of 

music. 

ICT 
ICT this half term will focus on 
technology safety. Children will 

learn how to use technology safely 
and responsibly being able to 

recognise acceptable and 
unacceptable behaviour.  

Understanding and identifying a 
range of ways to report any 

concerns they may have. 

PE 
The class will be training for an 

interschool mini athletics 
competition with Miss Porteous.  
We will record their times and 
distances with sprints, distance 

runs and throwing activities. 

Art 
We will be creating cave 
paintings using natural 
materials on a rough 

background to tell stories. 

French 

Mrs Hawkins will be teaching 
the children in Kestrel class 

French, focusing on 
conversational skills. 
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